
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From:  "Dave and Jan"<davenjan@deved.com>   

To :  <mlivingston@utah.gov>   
Date:  8/11/2006 10:43:41 AM   
Subject:  EAS Rate increase   

We thoroughly object to any additional costs. We think the service should be provided at no additional  
cost. Afterall, the cities within Sanpete county are not very far apart and as far as we are concerned it is  
nothing but a ploy to add additional "taxes" for the services of a second rate telephone system   

L.D.Smith   
Mt Pleasant.   


